
Dear Parents, 
We made it through the first week of distant learning!  It was great meeting you at the 
Meet and Greet and then again for our Meet the Teacher conferences. Just a couple of 
reminders if you haven’t already done it: 

1. Please send us a picture of your child in their learning space 
2. For the first few weeks, we will send everyone a pdf of the weekly schedule 
3. If you haven’t gotten your Authorization sheet back into the office please do so 

soon.  We can’t have 1-1 conferences with just your child until they are in (you 
will have to be present otherwise) 

4. Zoom Essential Agreements that the children collaborated on are being mailed 
out to every family. 

5. We have Mrs. Geving as the room parent for third grade so far.  If you’d like to 
help be a room parent too, just shoot us an email.  Not sure right now what the 
job entails until we are able to be back in school but we can figure it out 
together. 

6. Curriculum Night is on both Tuesday, September 8th and Thursday, 
September 10th starting at 6:30. Choose which day will fit your family best! 
The Zoom Link is on the St. Luke web page, on communication, google sites, 
daily schedule and zoom links. If you can’t make either, we will put a recording 
on our St. Luke web pages. 

7. A virtual Mass of the Holy Spirit is on Thursday, Sept. 10th 9:30 AM (link on 
schedule). We will have check in and prayer still at 8:45 before they attend 
mass. Then classes will resume at 10:45 for Math. 

8. Friday, Sept. 11th, will be  Mental Wellness Friday.  The children will still check 
in with us in the morning at 8:45 am. We will update the schedule on google 
sites as soon as we have more information plus information will also be going 
out in the Thursday packet. 

9. In case some of you would like to bookmark our google site, here is the link. 
You can also find this link under communication on our classroom webpages.  
https://sites.google.com/stlukeshoreline.org/third-grade-classroom/home 

 
Thank you again for your patience and perseverance. We are definitely better together!  
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or concerns.  
 
Warmly, 
 
Valerie Sheehan and Susan Smith 
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